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AdvisoryNo.Dﬁso2024 l
April 26, 2024
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

2024 SUMMER CONFERENCE

The Association of Special Libraries of the Philippines, Inc. (ASLP) will hold its
2024 Summer Conference with a theme, #LibraRIZZ: harmonizing skills and balancing
mastery for future-ready librarians and information professionals at the Orchard Hotel

Baguin City nn May 8 — 10, 2024.

The 2024 Summer Conference has the following objectives: (1) empower
Information Professionals with soft and hard skills needed in the workplace; (2) re-
channel skills in Information Management for workplace responsiveness; (3) achieve
tangible ocutputs by translating one’s mastery to workplace impact; (4} sustain
proifessional relevance in the leeal and international platforms, and; (5) empower
Information Professionals by cultivating integrity and pride in the practice of the
profession.

In this regard, this Office requests all Schools Division Offices {SDOs) to
disseminate the said invitation. Participation to said activity is personal and voluntary
and subject to the no disruption of classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s.
2005 titled “Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring
Compliance Therewith.”

Attached is the invitation letter for the activity.

For queries, kindly email the ASLP Secretariat through the email address
aslplibrarians@gmail .com or mobile no. 0998-5347-835.
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MEMORANDUM
DM-OUHROD-2024-0766

TO : Regional Directors
Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

FROM : WILFREDO’E. CABRAL

Regional Director
Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Undersecretary
Human Resource and Organizational Development

ATTY. REVSEE A. ESCOBEDO
Undersecretary for Operations

SUBJECT : INVITATION TO THE 2024 SUMMER CONFERENCE
DATE : 19 April 2024

The Association of Special Libraries of the Philippines, Inc. (ASLP} will hold its
2024 Summer Conference with a theme, #LibraRIZZ: harmonizing skills and
balancing mastery for future-ready librarians and information professionals at The
Orchard Hotel Baguio on 08-10 May 2024 in Baguio City.

This year’s Summer Conference has the following objectives: (1} Empower
Information Professionals with soft and hard skills needed in the workplace; (2) Re-
channel skills in Information Management for workplace responsiveness; (3) Achieve
tangible outputs by translating one’s mastery to workplace impact; (4} Sustain
professional relevance in the local and international platforms, and; (5) Empower
Information Professionals by cultivating integrity and pride in the practice of the
profession.

Librarians and Information Professionals associated with the Department of Education
may opt to attend the said activity provided that their participation will not hamper
the conduct of classes in schools. The use of DepEd funds shall be subject to the
approval of their respective approving authorities. The same is also contingent upon
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its availability, and adherence to the usual accounting and auditing rules and
regulations.

Please see the attached communication from ASLP for more details. Should there be
further inquiries, kindly email the ASLP Secretariat through the email address
aslplibrarians@gmail.com or mobile number 0998-5347-835.
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